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MOBILITY IN ITALY  
VET Educators and students
traveled all the way to Bologna,
Italy. The meeting in Bologna took
place from May 15th until May
19th. This meeting was a
successful blend of cultural
exploration, partner company
visits, and group work meetings.  
The visits to partner companies
strengthened collaborations and
provided valuable insights into
their operations. Through
productive group work sessions,
participants strategized and laid
the groundwork for future
projects. 

FINAL CONFERENCE IN ARGOS

On June 9th in Argos, the project's
outcomes were formally presented. The
primary objective of this gathering was to
disseminate information regarding
Vocational Education and Training in rural
regions while also fostering closer
connections with the employment sector.
VET educators, public sector
representatives, and business
professionals participated actively in a
productive dialogue concerning VET
education, addressing challenges, and
exploring potential avenues for growth.
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